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AIRPORT MEMO 

 
To: All  

From: Airport Administration 

Subject: Hermeus Corporation to Resume Engine Testing 

Date: February 16, 2023 

  
 
 

To all, 

 

Please be advised that the Hermeus Corporation Located at DeKalb-Peachtree Airport 

(PDK) is scheduled to resume testing of their jet engines starting Thursday February 23rd, 

2023. Residents in the immediate surrounding area of PDK can expect to hear additional 

jet engine noise coming from the airport. The airport does not expect the sound level to 

reach above the normal level that is experienced with normal operations, residents may 

observe a deeper frequency of sound that is different from normal aircraft.  

 

Testing may occur Monday-Friday from the hours of 10:00am – 4:00pm. Special 

permission maybe granted by Airport Administration for testing outside of those hours; 

if such an event should happen, 48-hour notice will be provided. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Korey Barnes, Airport Environmental and Noise 

Analyst at 770-936-5440 or via email at kbarnes@dekalbcountyga.gov.  
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